
A note from Mrs Allan 

A huge well done to all of our poets, who had 
their poems published in the Once Upon a 
Dream book-you should all be feeling really 

proud of yourself. 

Please keep an eye out for the trip letter for the 
year, where Miss Tabor has collated all the 

dates, for each class. Some prices are not yet 
finalised, but will be soon. 

I have seen some wonderful learning this week-
I was especially WOWED by Year 6’s new art 

display-what amazing artists we have! 

Have a great (hopefully dry!) weekend.  

Friday 27th September 2024 

Inappropriate Language 

We have noticed some swearing happening in 
school. We understand that children often swear 
without knowing the full meaning of the words 

they are using. They are likely to have picked it up 
from their environment including shows they watch 

on TV.  

A polite reminder to all parents and visitors to 
school site that their language should always be 

appropriate and considered.  

It is also a good idea to check up on what your 
child may be accessing on their devices.  

 

 
Furry Friends 

The school site is a dog free zone. Whilst we understand that it is lovely to bring your furry friend to 

collect children from school, especially whilst the weather is nice, we do ask they you do 

not congregate or tie dogs up by the gate. Some adults and children have fear of dogs 

and should be able to walk in and out of the gate without worry. 












